
Maintenance Alert: Please be informed that a scheduled maintenance activity will take place today, 05 

October 2024, starting from 09:00 PM and continuing for 06:00 AM. During this time, the application 

services will be temporarily unavailable. We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your 

patience. 


